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COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY
IN  TH E CI  TY O  F  N E W Y O RK  

D EP A R TM EN T  O  F  E LE CT RICA L  EN G  IN E ER  IN G  

New York, July 2nd, 2018 

Prof. Peimin Lu 
Dean of College of Physics and Information Engineering 
Fuzhou University 
2 Xueyuan Road, University Town  
Fuzhou 350116, Fujian, P. R. China  

Re: Invitation to Visit Columbia University 

Dear Prof. Lu, 

It is with great pleasure that I invite you and your colleagues on behalf of Prof. Ioannis Kymissis 
to visit the Columbia Laboratory for Unconventional Electronics, Department of Electrical 
Engineering, The Fu Foundation School of Engineering and Applied Science at Columbia 
University for 5 days in September or October 2018. 

List of Visitors (Fuzhou University): 
Prof. Peimin Lu, Dean of College of Physics and Information Engineering; 
Prof. Jintang Lin, Associate director, Institute of Optoelectronic Technology; 
Prof. Fushan Li, Deputy head, Department of Photoelectronic Information Engineering. 

During the period of visit, we will be discussing with you and your colleagues joint cultivation of 
graduate students and research collaboration on display technologies. However, please note that 
we are unable to offer any financial support of any kind. 

We believe your expertise and experience will enhance our R&D work. We further look forward 
to maintaining a good collaborative relationship with you and your university. 

We hope you will accept our invitation. 

Yours, 

Peter Kinget 
Department Chair and Bernard J. Lechner Professor 




